
March 30, 2023 

 

 

Tammy Zempel 
1111 Cleveland Ave. Suite 202 
Mount Vernon WA 98273 
 

Re: Gamlam Subdivision – Complete Application PA23-004 

 

Dear Tammy, 

 

The Community Development Department has reviewed the above referenced 

application and determined the application complete on March 30, 2023.  Any 

additional information/items that are needed will be requested after all affected 

departments and local agencies have had an opportunity to review the proposal. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (360) 363-8215, 7:00 am 

to 4:30 pm, or email anytime at ahess@marysvillewa.gov. 

   

Sincerely, 

 

Amy Hess 

Senior Planner 
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